
PERMIAN BASIN REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION 

FY 2025 APPLICATION PROCESS DATES FOR FUNDING  

THROUGH THE GOVERNOR’S OFFICE, HOMELAND SECURITY 

*Please note - Dates and times are subject to change 

 

 

Fund Source Applications Open 
on eGrants 

Deadline for 
Applications to be 

submitted in 
eGrants 

DPAC 
Application 
Review and 

Prioritization 

PBRPC Executive 
Board Meeting 

State Homeland 
Security 
Program 

Monday 
December 16, 2024 

Thursday 
February 13, 2024 

5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 
March 05, 2025 

9:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 
March 12, 2025 

1:30 p.m. 
 

 

 

PBRPC’s Homeland Security Department is designated by the Governor, as the responsible 

entity for regional planning efforts for the 17 county Permian Basin Region.  Each year, the 

Permian Basin region receives an allocation of federal homeland security funding through 

the Texas Division of Emergency Management.  The Domestic Preparedness Advisory 

Committee (DPAC) is responsible for developing recommendations as to how those funds 

should be used to support regional preparedness goals.  The types of projects typically 

supported by DPAC are those that will have regional impact and help to improve the Region’s 

overall preparedness capabilities.  Contact Patricia Rosales, Homeland Security Program 

Specialist at 432.262.4914 (direct line) or via email prosales@pbrpc.org or Dana Hill, 

Director, dhill@pbrpc.org about the information contained on this document.  For more 

information about funding through the Governor’s Office, go to https://egrants.gov.texas.gov  
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